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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 15th September Parent meeting—Young Voices 
choir—4pm 

Wednesday 1st October Class 5—Computing workshop. Form 
sent out 

Wednesday 1st October Class 2 trip to Attingham 

Tuesday 7th October Phonics workshop—2.30pm with a 
chance to sample Mrs Bowen’s cakes! 

Tuesday 14th October Coffee morning—coffee, chat and 
support. 9.00am 

Wed 15th Oct to Fri 17th 
Oct 

Year 6 trip to Pioneer Centre 

Monday 20th October Harvest Festival—2.00pm 

Friday 24th October Half term 

Monday 3rd November Return from half term 

Thursday 6th November KS2 Reading workshop—come along 
to find out more about VIPERs and 
teaching reading 

Tuesday 11th November SENDIASS coffee morning and work-
shop—Bitesize SEND, Come and find 
out about support for your child. 

Thursday 13th November Reception parent meal—come and 
have lunch with us. More info for 
booking to follow. Please pay with 

Monday 15th December Carol service—2.00pm 

Friday 19th December Last day of Autumn term 

                  

A great first week—and lots of superstars! 

 Class 1:  Joshua—being resilient 

 

    Class 2: Abbie—being respectful and resilient. 

   

  Class 3: Mollie—being resilient 

 

 Class 4: Evie—being resilient 

 

  Class 5: Jude—being responsible and resilient 

Week 2 and we’re back on it! 

Class 5 have started on 
their typography in art 
this week.  Looks good! 

Class 4 have started 
French and their daily 

mile! 

 

Class 3 have been       
enjoying the start to their 
English and PE. 

Class 2—lots of fun with 
story settings—drawing and painting. 

Reception 2026! 

If you have a child who will be starting school in 
September 2026, please do book in for a visit to 
school. There are lots of dates on the website. 

Website page is here 

Please do also share this information with any 
friends or family nearby who might be thinking 

about coming to us—we always have lots of 
lovely recommendations from parents which 

really helps us to promote ourselves. 

If any parent has any ideas where we could put 
up posters too—please let me know. We do  

advertise in all the local nurseries but any other 
ideas gratefully received.  

Online Safety—parent support 

Mrs Preston has found some free webinars for parents to support with online 
safety. Please use the QR code to book on for some advice and support.  

Managing children's digital lives can be a challenge. Should you 
impose strict restrictions, or is there a way to find a healthy 
balance? We invite all parents and caregivers of primary-aged 
children to join us for a FREE lunchtime webinar. This session 
will provide you with the information you need to make in-
formed decisions about what might work best for your child.  

For children in nursery and Reception:  

It is essential to build children's online safety awareness as early 
as possible. We invite all parents and caregivers of children aged 
five and under to join us for a FREE lunchtime session filled with 
age-appropriate online safety guidance. 

Class 1 plea 

Does anyone have some plastic guttering or pipes 
which they could donate for Class 1? It is always well 

used for creative water play—but ours has              
disappeared over the holidays from the Class 1 outside area, which 

is very odd. 

If anyone has any spare, or is able to donate any the staff and chil-
dren would be very grateful. We have the stands! 

Meet the teacher—Class 3 

Rearranged date on Wednesday 17th September at 2.45. Please go around 
Class 3 to the outside door entrance of the demountable. 

Year 6 Secondary School Open days 

For Year 6 parents, do start looking at secondary school websites for their open 
days which will be coming up in the next few weeks. If you can, visit after school 

for the events, but contact the office if you need to go at another time.                     
The deadline for applications is Friday 31st October. DO NOT miss this! 

https://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/parents-and-carers/starting-school-in-reception

